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NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Council changes the dates for
consideration of items at Public Hearing as follows:
 

Item                    Previous Date      New Date
 
Definition of Family         9/18/95            9/26/95
 
UNC Zoning Proposal          10/18/95           11/20/95
 
Board of Adjustment Changes  10/18/95           10/23/95
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council directs the Town Manager to proceed
with scheduling other items for Council consideration at Public Hearings as
proposed in his July 5, 1995 memorandum on this subject.
 
This the 5th day of July, 1995.
 
         Item 11 Contributions for Fire Truck Purchase
 
Council Members Evans said she and Mayor Broun had spoken to University and
University Hospitals officials about the possibility of these two entities
assisting with funding of a new Town fire truck.  Stating that the spirit of
cooperation between the Town and University was alive and well, Council Member
Evans requested that the Council support Resolution 14.
 
COUNCIL MEMBER EVANS MOVED, SECONDED BY COUNCIL MEMBER PROTZMAN, TO ADOPT
RESOLUTION 14.  THE MOTION WAS ADOPTED UNANIMOUSLY (9-0).
 
A RESOLUTION THANKING THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AND THE UNC HOSPITALS
FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TOWARD THE PURCHASE OF FIRE EQUIPMENT (95-7-5/R-14)

WHEREAS, the University of North Carolina and UNC Hospitals receive fire
protection services from the Town of Chapel Hill Fire Department; and
 
WHEREAS, the Town receives about $296,000 annually from the State Fire
Insurance Fund and other State funds to help defray the Chapel Hill Fire
Department's operating costs for protecting the University and Hospitals; and
 
WHEREAS, the University and UNC Hospitals have each generously offered on a
voluntary basis to provide to the Town $50,000 annually over the next three
years to help defray the Town's cost of buying the multi-purpose ladder truck
purchased in 1993;
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Town Council of Chapel Hill that the
Council hereby expresses its appreciation and thanks to the University of North
Carolina and UNC Hospitals for contributing to the cost of the multi-purpose
ladder truck;
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council accepts the University's and UNC
Hospitals' offer and authorizes the Mayor to enter into on behalf of the Town
an agreement with the University and UNC Hospitals regarding their
contributions.
 
This the 5th day of July, 1995.
 
           Item 12  Funding of After Schools Program
 
Parks and Recreation Director Mike Loveman said that staff felt that the After
Schools Program worked well in providing alternative   activities for young
people.  He also said staff recommended  that the Council adopt Resolution 15
and Ordinance 5.
 
COUNCIL MEMBER PROTZMAN MOVED, SECONDED BY COUNCIL MEMBER POWELL, TO ADOPT




